
 

 

Headteacher: Tamsin Schouten 

Penryn College, Kernick, Penryn, Cornwall TR10 8PZ 

T: 01326 372379   F:01326 373194   e:secretary@penryn-college.cornwall.sch.uk    www.penryn-college.cornwall.sch.uk   

 
A company limited by guarantee, registered in England and Wales, number 7654298.  An exempt charity 

 

 
 
 
 
March 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer(s) 
 
Yearbook 
 
This year, we have decided to launch the Yearbook slightly earlier to allow students to complete 
their profiles before the Easter holidays. As such, the template for the 2024 Leavers’ Yearbook has 
been produced and we are now at the stage where we can invite students to complete their profile 
page. 
 
Students will be e-mailed a link on Monday 4th March with detailed instructions on how to log in and 
complete their profile. The link will come from Mrs Ohly, Yearbook Coordinator, so students will 
need to look out for this. 
 
Students who need help or guidance are welcome to e-mail Mrs Ohly on gohly@penryn-
college.cornwall.sch.uk. Mr Herring, Year 11 tutors and Mrs Ohly will talk students through the 
process of completing their profiles next week. 
 
The Yearbook is a wonderful memento for students to look back on to remember their time at 
Penryn College. Due to GDPR (General Data Protection Regulations) introduced in May 2018, your 
child will need to sign a form giving consent for their photo and details to appear in the Yearbook.  
 
These forms will be e-mailed to your child on Monday, along with the joining instructions. 
Unfortunately, any students who do not sign the form will not be able to appear in the Yearbook.  
The profile and consent form must be returned to Mrs Ohly by Friday 22nd March. 
 
The Yearbook will be hardback and laminated, costing £19.25. This will be added to ParentPay on 
Monday 4th March. All orders need to be placed by Monday 15th April. 
 
Prom 
 
This year’s prom will be held on Thursday 27th June at the Falmouth Hotel. More details will follow 
over the coming months. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Miss Blackburn 

 
Kate Blackburn 
Assistant Headteacher 
 

 

mailto:gohly@penryn-college.cornwall.sch.uk
mailto:gohly@penryn-college.cornwall.sch.uk

